
Harkcon Academy Announces Update for 1-day Crisis Leadership Conference in Washington, 
D.C. in April. 

SUBJECT LINE:  Last Call for Early Registration - Early Bird Rate Ends March 20th 
 

 
 
FREDERICKSBURG, VA—Harkcon Academy and Georgetown University School of Continuing Studies 
one day crisis management conference, “Navigating the Crisis: Before, During, and After is fast 
approaching!  The conference will be held on April 24th, from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm at the Georgetown 
University School of Continuing Studies in downtown Washington DC.   Attendees will have opportunities 
to discuss fundamental principles and approaches to better plan for, respond to, and recover from any 
type of organizational “crisis,” ranging from man-made or natural disasters, fights or riots, localized 
disease outbreaks, and much more. 
 
Tickets are now available for an early bird rate of $125.00 until March 20th. The registration fee includes 
breakfast, lunch, and closing beer and wine reception.  Register now at www.harkconacademy.com to 
save, or email our event coordinator (lmosier@harkcon.com) for group discount rates! 
 
Conference Topics Include:  
 

• Setting the Stage- Place Crisis Leadership in Context 
• Crisis Leadership: Lessons Learned for the Future 
• Building Self Resiliency  
• Crisis Intersections- Public & Private, Law & Policy  
• And More!  

 
To see a complete list of speakers, conference schedule, or register, visit: www.harkconacademy.com  
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